HB 40 -- PEACE OFFICER SAFETY ALERTS
SPONSOR: Higdon

This bill requires the Amber Alert System Oversight Committee to
adopt, prior to January 1, 2018, criteria and procedures necessary
to expand the Amber Alert System to include peace officer safety
alerts containing the location and identification of any person who
assaults or injures a licensed peace officer and flees the scene.

This bill is similar to HB 419 (2015).



